

October 31, 2013

Mr. Mike Jones, QA Manager Mitternight Boiler Works, Inc. 5301 HWY 43 North Satsuma, AL 36572

Dear Mr. Jones:

This letter is to confirm the unanimous decision of the Joint Review team on October 31, 2013 to recommend to the ASME that they renew your Certificate for the "U" Designator and to the National Board they renew your "R" Certificate Additionally, the Team recommended to issue a new ASME Certificate for the "U2" Designator.

During the review of your Quality Control Manual, there were several revisions agreed upon to more clearly describe your actual operations and to ensure full Code compliance. These revisions were completed in a "MASTER" copy with all acceptance signatures and dates applied prior to the conclusion of the Joint Review.

The documentation and implementation portion of the Joint Review was concluded without any outstanding items or corrective action required

I want to compliment you and everyone at Mitternight Boiler Works, Inc. on the very professional presentation of your fabricating facility and Quality Control Program during the Joint Review.

If you have any questions or I may be of any assistance, please call on me.

Sincerely

Jøhn R. Comer, Jr.

Supervisor

cc:

H.O. CIS

R. Hill